
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: Mowery, Kathleen S
Subject: Administrative Order PLC-609-A
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 4:33:00 PM

Ms. Mowery,
 
Upon review, a typo was found within administrative order PLC-609-A. As such a correction will be issued.
 
The details of PLC-609-A are as follows:

Admin Files

Admin Applicant
OGRID

Number
ID

Request
Number

Title API Allocation
Pending

CA

(C)
(4)
(g)

Infill Status Notes Date Folder

PLC-
609-A

Oxy USA,
Inc.

16696 pLEL1926260344 Pure
Gold
CTB

Train
1

Well Test 0 No Yes Issued Suppose to
Supersede

PLC-609 but
there is a

typo
superseding
PLC-609-A

9/22/2020 E:\NM
WORK\PLC\PLC609

 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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